

JAKE PAWLAK DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

July 3, 2023

Dear President and Members of Council:

I am submitting a resolution amending the most recent resolution that authorizes the Mayor and the Director of the Office of Management and Budget to enter into Agreements with the Urban Redevelopment Authority for the completion of projects as approved in the City of Pittsburgh's American Rescue Plan. This is necessary as the desired project lines have changed. These changes will be discussed with the Pittsburgh Recovery Task Force.

This bill should move in tandem with the main ARPA reallocation resolution. A waiver of Rule 8 is requested in the hopes that this bill and companion bills may be held for a public hearing and discussed before Council Recess.

Should you have any questions regarding the resolution, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jake Pawlak Director